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President: Mike Carney 
Vice President: Ted Pervin 

Secretary: Open 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Ron Parker 
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September: 9/12 – Ride and Dine hosted by Dennis and Cindi 
9/17-19 – Mid America Fun Fest 
9/26 – Octoberfest Car Show 
9/26 – Parade in Gays Mills 
9/26 – Member's Meeting at Ardie's Restaurant  

October: 10/9 – Ride and Dine 
10/9 – Suburban Color Run 
10/16 – Fall Color Run 
10/24 – Member's Meeting  

November: 11/20 - Year End Party at Piggy's Restaurant  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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President’s Message 

Hi everyone.  

Happy Birthday wishes go out to Martha Hoffland, Susan Gesslein, Judy Volden and 
Mary Stibbe.  

Susan is spending her birthday in Italy.  

Thank you to club members for voting to donate $100.00 to the Freedom Flights 
Program. The money will come from the funds we get from Rotary Lights. I think this is 
a good cause. Thanks to the Vet’s in our club.  

The club and Brenengens donated $100.00 to the boys & girls club from car show. We 
had 47 cars. The show will be better next year with more time to plan. Thanks to all that 
brought their car out and helped.  

Septembers monthly meeting will be held at Ardies. More info to follow.  

Fall is right around the corner. Dave & Kathy are working on events to close out the year. 
We will again have our own Fall Color run., details to follow. Our run will be a different 
day so members can go on the suburban color run if they wish to.  

Governor Charlie and his helpers put on a successful Road Rally. Next year will be even 
better. Thanks Charlie and crew.  

I’m trying to keep the meetings short and to the point. I hope more members come and 
share their ideas and opinions. Thanks to the members that have attended. Please keep 
coming.  

Lets make 2010 our best year for dinner / meetings and events attendance. PLEASE 
WEAR YOUR NAME BADGE.  



Thanks 
Mike  
 

September 2010 Newsletter - August Meeting Notes 
General Meeting: Attendance: Mavis Nicolai, John Gesslein, Mark and Mary Swingle, 
Jim and Judy Rowley, Claude and Judy Mosley, Dennis and Cyndy Schaper, Mike and 
Cindi Carney, Phil Murray, Ted and Kathy Pervin and Charlie and Carol Britten.  

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from last meeting passed around for review.  

Treasurer’s Report: Two checks were written. One for the car show and one to Carol 
Britten.  

Governor’s Report: We had eighteen cars participate in our rally. Charlie will e-mail the 
results of the rally to the participants. The Eau Claire club has expressed an interest in 
having a joint rally.  

Webmaster’s Report: John will renew the domain name and web site hosting.  

Event Chairperson: Monday, September 6, Labor Day party at Rocky's in Mondovi.  

Sunday, September 12, Ride and Dine hosted by Dennis and Cindi.  

Sunday, September 26, Car Show at Dahl Ford from 9 to 3.  

Sunday, September 26, Parade in Gays Mills.  

Sunday, September 26, Meeting at Ardie's Restaurant.  

Saturday, October 16, Fall Color Run.  

Saturday, November 20, Christmas Party at Piggy's Restaurant.  

Old Business: No old business.  

New Business: Dennis asked if we would like to donate to the Freedom Honor Flights. It 
was decided that we will donate $100.00 of the money from Rotary Lights to this charity. 
Phil is bringing a group in from the Chicago club on October 8. If anyone would like to 



join them, they are going to drive to Majestic Pines Casino in Black River Falls. They 
will be leaving the Settle Inn at 4:00 p.m.  

Adjournment: Motion was made by Dennis Schaper to adjourn. Seconded by Mark 
Swingle.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Recorder: Kathy Pervin  
 

 

October Birthdays 
Rich Volden 10/9  

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of September, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  

Please note that a Secondary Calendar for other events in our area is now available. To 
access, clink the link on the Events Calendar page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  



If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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